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Oregon Article 1, Section 27 of the Oregon Constitution states that the people have 

the right to bear arms for the defense of themselves and the State, but the military 

shall be kept in strict subordination to the civil power. Our states courts and 

legislature know if they were being honest and unpartisan that measure 114 and HB 

3075 violate the principles laid out in our second amendment and in the Oregon 

constitution. The partisan nature of our supermajority has given you all a permission 

slip to deem that ok to ignore, but at what cost? These laws violate our rights, unduly 

burden the citizens of Oregon from accessing their rights and frustrate the 

constitutionally protected ability to keep the state and military in “strict subordination”. 

The language is very clear, and those who wrote it knew firearms technology would 

advance in the future as it had between the ratification of the US constitutions 2nd 

amendment and the ratification of the Oregon constitution. 

 


